CITY OF BATAVIA

MEMO TO: City Council
Government Services

FROM: Daniel M. Eul—Rp
Chief of Police (I

DATE: July 8, 2019

SUBJECT: Class I Caterer Liquor License Application for Fernando’s Street Kitchen Inc 1162
Chillem Dr, Batavia Il 60510

The Batavia Police Department has conducted an investigation and background check (Report #19-
9439) to determine whether the business, Fernando’s Street Kitchen Inc., operating from 1162
Chillem Dr., Batavia 1L, and the business owner, Fernando Martinez, might be suitable to receive a
Class I Caterer Liquor License (allowing for ancillary liquor service) in the City of Batavia.

All required documents have been submitted by the business owner and we have found nothing
which would prohibit the company or owner/manager from receiving a Class I — Caterer Liquor
License as of this date.

I would ask that this be placed on the regular agenda for the Joint Committee of the Whole on
Tuesday July 16, 2019 and for the City Council meecting on Monday, August 5, 2019 for approval.
Should you have any questions in this regard, please contact me.

Copy to: L. Newman, City Administrator
City Attorney
Economic Development
Deputy Chief Autenrieth
Deputy Chief Mazza
E. Blowers
J. Kaluzny
C. Shimp
J. Miller
K. Morley



